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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
HALT IN THE TRADING OF AXIA CORPORATION  LIMITED (“AXIA.ZW”) SHARES ON 

THE ZIMBABWE STOCK EXCHANGE (ZSE) 
 

 

  

 
 

 

 
  

 

 

 

The Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited (“ZSE”) hereby notifies the 

investing public that the last day of trading in Axia Corporation 

Limited (AXIA.ZW) shares on the ZSE is Friday, 24 February 2023. 

The ZSE will therefore institute a trading halt on Axia Corporation 

Limited shares effective Monday, 27 February 2023 to allow for the 

settlement of shares. 

Following the implementation of the halt, Axia Corporation Limited 
will be delisted from the ZSE on Tuesday, 28 February 2023 and 
subsequently listed on the Victoria Falls Stock Exchange (VFEX) on 

Friday, 3 March 2023. Investors will not be able to buy or sell Axia 
Corporation Africa Limited's shares during the period the halt is in 
effect. The shares will start trading on VFEX on Monday, 6 March 

2023. 

 

For any enquiries, email operations@zse.co.zw , info@zse.co.zw or call 

us on +263 242 886830-5 
 
For and behalf of the Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited 
 

 
 
 
Justin Bgoni 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
Issued on 22 February 2023 
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